
 
 
NASDME is pleased to release its Exhibitor, Sponsor, and Supporter Packet for the 
2024 National Migrant Education Conference to be held in Portland, Oregon from 
Sunday, April 21 – Wednesday, April 24. 
 
As you know, showing your support of those who assist migratory students through the 
Migrant Education Program is favorably viewed by those who work in the field. In 
addition, prior exhibitors and sponsors tell us that our conference is an excellent public 
relations opportunity and provides new business leads. 
 
We offer a variety of sponsorship options for you this year! Exhibit booths are extremely 
popular with our attendees, and as always you will receive a full conference registration 
with each exhibit booth. As in past years, we will have an exhibitor punch card incentive 
program.  
 
Once again, we are providing the opportunity for you to participate in Focus Groups. 
The participants in these Focus Groups are leaders from the Migrant Education 
community. You can use these groups to get feedback on their priorities or to preview or 
evaluate their interest in products you have or are planning to provide. This is another 
way your group can support the community and those who work with farmworkers and 
their children around the country. 
 
If you have any questions about this packet or the variety of alternative ways you can 
show your support and assistance, please contact Corrina Smith at 
corrina@mgr-events.com or (505) 250-2906. 

https://files.constantcontact.com/51037590101/551dc219-fcf3-4487-85e6-eb7b4046b5b5.pdf
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